
COA Meeting Minutes 5/2017
                                Monterey Council on Aging
                                  Minutes of May, 2017
The meeting of May 10, 2017 was cancelled because of lunch at Mt. Everett High School.
The meeting of May 24, 2017 was held at the community center at 10 am.  Present were N. Champigny, R.

Champigny, L. Hebert , K. Purcell and J. Rodriguez.                 Minutes of April 24th were accepted.  
The Mt. Everett Culinary Program prepared and served a delicious lunch to 16 Monterey seniors.  All agreed this
should be repeated.
Jenn Bailey, an outreach worker and SHINE counselor, has started a monthly visit in Town Hall on the third Thursday
from 9am to noon.  
Vacation schedules were discussed: KP will be out in June and JR will in September.  A motion was made and passed
to have no meetings in June.  The next meeting will be on July 12, 2017, 10 am at the community center.
Adjourned at 10:40 am.
K.Purcell
 

 


